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I would like to take this opportunity to share with you, my concerns regarding the
purposed building of the mega incinerator in wisbech.
Wisbech, is a tiny Georgian town, with roads appropriate to the size of the town, its self.
The roads are extremely narrow & are reminiscent of old tractor runs that have been
tarmaced over, too facilitate today traffic.
In particular the A1101 has been built over a disused canal, that is very fragile & need
constant repairs.
The narrow roads run alongside canals that have no safety barriers, considering the high
winds in winter these roads are trectous, for lorries & cars.
Of course traffic pollution, noise & vibration of the weight of extra traffic is a concern, my
own property is shaken every day now as heavy lorries pass, I can only imagine it will be
worse. Some of the little cottage along the roads, have no front gardens therefore residents
step right out onto the extremely narrow pathways as they open their front doors to exit
their properties. Thank you for your consideration
Regards.
Maria swaep

mailto:Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



